
Coburg Police Department

Priority 1 –Traffic Safety

Continue to concentrate on traffic enforcement and 
pedestrian safety.  Use the additional funs from the ODOT 
Safety Grant

Priority 2 – Community Engagement

Continue to Maintain community partnerships with the 
Coburg Grange, Coburg Community Charter School and 
Coburg Main Street with community events.  Continue to 
provide Shop with a Cop , Chett, etc.

Priority 3 – Training

Continue education and training to meet the Oregon 
legislative requirements.  Ensure that Coburg has a well 
trained staff.

Chief of Police – Larry Larson
Staff Sargent – Mike Lee



Coburg Police Department

Priority 4 – New Police Vehicle In-Service

• Get the new patrol car striped, equipment installed and into service.   Continue to 
look for opportunities to update our vehicle fleet.



Coburg Police Department

Priority Goals

• Purchase a few Ballistic Shields for patrol in the event of an active shooter at the 
school or a business.

• Continue to update the vehicle fleet.   Several patrol cars have over 120,000 miles.  
Lane County Sheriff might be rotating out some patrol cars that have lower miles 
that our current cars.  Cost for this type of car would be $6,000 - $7,000.

• Increase funds available for Community Assistance in order to deal with the towing 
costs of abandoned vehicles.

• Review ordinances such as camping ordinance to make sure that we are covering 
the most updated and recommended language for homelessness and camping.


